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I am opposed to the proposed development because: 

- It is too close to schools and a childcare centre. There are serious,  potential risks to the children, parents and 
employees because of fire, explosion and failure of the water filtration process; 

- the potential environmental impact of pollution from the stacks; 

- removal of habitat for the endangered microbat; 

- the proposed develop is too close to riparian zones; 

- the potential disturbance to platypus habitat; 

- the adverse impact on viticulture and agritourism; 

- the proposed development is unsuitable for the Southern Highlands Innovation Park, and detrimental to the 
long term plan for the park; 

- the fact that local fire services do not have the resources necessary to respond to a fire in the facility, which is 
a major risk as fires in facilities of this kind are common; 

-the chemicals in plastics are potent environmental pollutants; 

- pollution will be carried by wind to Bowral, Berrima and Bundanoon; 

-the possible cost of remediation for the taxpayers of Wingecarribee; 

-the proposed facility is a misguided and economically doubtful approach to the plastic waste problem. This 
problem should be addressed by reducing the use of plastic in the supply chain. 
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